MOU Signing with the Ministry of Finance, UAE

Today marks a significant milestone as the Ministry of Finance, UAE and Abu Dhabi University have signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU). This strategic partnership is set to create great opportunities for close collaboration.

A heartfelt thank you to HE Younis Haji Alkhoori, Undersecretary of the Ministry of Finance, for signing the MoU and for his unwavering support of Abu Dhabi University. We also extend our gratitude to HE Mariam Al Amiri, Assistant Undersecretary of Government Finance Management at the Ministry of Finance, for her warm welcome and gracious hosting.

The MoU was witnessed by Ms. Azza Ali Aljassmi, Director of Government Communication, along with other colleagues at the Ministry, Mr. Salem Aldhaheri, Executive Director of Community Relations, and Dr. Sarah Al Sakkaf Al Hashimi - CFRE, Deputy Director of Community Relations at ADU.

Together, we are paving the way for a brighter future. We are looking forward to a fruitful collaboration.

#AbuDhabiUniversity #MinistryOfFinance #MoU #StrategicPartnership #JobOpportunities #Internships #ResearchAndDevelopment #Innovation

Hamad Odhabi Professor Barry O'Mahony Bassam Mura, MBA Noor Al Masri Khulud Abdallah

